
 

 

 
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!! 
 
Would you like to help a wonderful organization and participate in a weekend filled with 
excitement, inspiration, and fun?  

Are you are a person who: 

 strongly believes in the rights of persons with disabilities 

 is looking for a new challenge 

 has energy and enthusiasm 

 likes working in a fun, fast-paced, and collaborative environment? 
 

We welcome you to be a part of  

2017 Canadian Down Syndrome Conference 
Hosted by the Canadian Down Syndrome Society  

This will be held on May 19th, 20th and 21st     
At 

The Banff Centre 
 

Training will be provided and opportunities for a variety of tasks are available.  It promises 
to be a weekend to remember. 

 
Join us at and “Explore New Heights” – whether you’re a self-advocate, a parent, a sibling, 

a student, an employee, or someone who wants to celebrate the contributions and 
abilities of individuals with Down syndrome. 

DON’T MISS OUT ON THIS AMAZING OPPORTUNITY! 
 

Lunches are provided.  
 

Contact Carlee Reardon for more information about this opportunity at carleer@cdss.ca 
 

 YOUR SUPPORT IS APPRECIATED!! 
 

*All volunteers will need up to date Criminal Record and Vulnerable Sector checks 
The Canadian Down Syndrome Society (CDSS) is Canada’s national voice for Canadians with Down syndrome 

dedicated to ensuring equitable opportunities for all Canadian’s with Down syndrome. 


